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JJ Evans 
request-742789-92dc1e85@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
28 April 2021 

 

Dear JJ Evans 
 
Freedom of Information request reference: 63495 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 30 March 2021 in which you ask for the following information: 
 

‘A full copy of Ground Penetrating Radar reports provided by or compiled by 
EMRAD (EMRAD Ltd) or ERA Tech (ERA Technology Ltd) during 1994 that relate 
to any of the following locations: 
 
1) 25 Cromwell Street 
2) Field Site at Kempley 
3) 25 Midland Road’ 

 
Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  
 
It is understood that the aforementioned sites are linked to the case of Fred and Rosemary 
West.  A thorough search has been undertaken which has established that the Home 
Office does not hold the information you have requested.  Under the circumstances you 
may wish to consider contacting Gloucester Constabulary, the police force which 
conducted the investigations concerning Fred and Rosemary West, for this information. 
Details of how to do are available at the following link,  
Accessing information | Gloucestershire Constabulary 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this response you may request an independent internal review 
of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to 
foirequests@homeoffice.gov.uk, quoting reference 63495. If you ask for an internal review, 
it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response.  
 
As part of any internal review, the Department's handling of your information request would 
be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you  
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were to remain dissatisfied after an internal review, you would have a right of complaint to 
the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the FOIA.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Police Integrity Unit 


